
Continuance of 0 Route 25 matter

Dear Chairman King:
 
The Wareham Citizens Opposed to the 0 Route 25 Solar Siting notes with interest today’s request by the applicant to continue tonight’s public
hearing until “ the Board’s next meeting”.
 
The next Board meeting is scheduled for March 13, 2023.  However, on information and belief, the 27 Charge Pond Road and 150 Tihonet Road
matters may already be on the Board’s agenda for that March 13, 2023, session.
 
In previous public meetings on this topic, you wisely stated that it is preferable that these three matters not be heard during the same session.
 
Accordingly, if the 0 route 25 applicant’s requested re-scheduling results in all three matters on the same agenda,  The Wareham Citizens Opposed
to the 0 Route 25 Solar Siting respectfully requests that the 0 Route 25 matter be continued until the March 27, 2023, meeting.
 
We appreciate your consideration.
 
BCC
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